
 

 

 

17 June 2024 

Ref. Nº 35/AKDN/2024 

 

 

TO 

STELLAR LIMITED 

 

 

 

Subject: Recommendation letter 

 

 

 

This is to confirm that the company STELLAR LIMITED has worked for the 

Aga Khan Development Network Mozambique as a supplier for the importation of 

20,000 school desks for 172 public schools distributed throughout the eleven provinces 

of Mozambique. 

 

STELLAR LIMITED company not only guaranteed its delivery, but it was also 

responsible for training the schools staff to assemble the school chairs, its quality 

control and supervision of all assembled school desks once ready. 

 

The Aga Khan Development Network is extending its best references regarding 

Stellar Limited company to whom reads this recommendation letter regarding its 

professionalism, added value and considerable field experience. 

 

        
Nazim Ahmad 

Diplomatic Representative 

Aga Khan Developmemt Network 

Republic of Mozambique 

 


